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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Tuesday, January 17, 2017 8:33 AM
To: 'Bunty Pabbaraju'
Subject: RE: Docket number 160186

Good morning Mr. Pabbaraju, 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160186-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
From: Bunty Pabbaraju [mailto:bunty12@gmail.com]  
Sent: Saturday, January 14, 2017 1:51 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Docket number 160186 
 

Ms. Carlotta Stauffer 

Commission Clerk 

Public Service Commission 

2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 

Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

  

Dear Ms. Stauffer, 

In light of the resent news that Gulf Power plans to seek permission to increase power rates by 7% annually – is 
disheartening. 

We all understand that costs increase over time – but there has to be a logical increase that can be tied to the rate 
of inflation and such. 

We urge you to please disallow such onerous rate increases as it effect all of ordinary people. 

FPSC Commission Clerk
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Best Regards 

Venkatesh Pabbaraju 

17545 Front Beach Road # 1805 

Panama City Beach, FL 32413 

Docket number 160186 

  
 
 




